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Christina Marie Dicken Harle, appointed by Anne 
Henninger to fill the position vacated by the late 
George Calvert. 

MEET OUR NEW Chaplain

for the period 09/01/2023 – 09/30/2023

Balance 09/30/2023          $5,650.22
Additions…………………………………………. $$1,475.00
Subtractions                                                                                                None
Balance 09/01/2023            $4,175.22

The $1,475.00 addition this month represents 25 meal reservations ($1,375) received so far for our annual business 
meeting plus a $100 donation to the company from one member.

Because we have not yet received the bank statement for September, this report reflects no subtractions during the 
reported period. Our account will have a $3.00 subtraction when the bank’s statement arrives (Bank fee for providing 
a printed monthly statement).

We have no outstanding debts.  A substantial portion of the addition will be payable to the restaurant following our 
annual business meeting.

We have not yet received the September bank statement, so the figures reported here are not yet reconciled with the 
bank’s.

Submitted by Harry C. Redd III, Treasurer, October 3, 2023

treasurer’s report

Our Company Website
http://firstmarylandcompany-jamestownesociety.org

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS!
Christina Harle; Shadyside, MD 			  ancestor William Farrar
Laurie Mack; Annapolis, MD			   ancestor Stephen Hopkins
Lynn Stephens; Annapolis, MD			  ancestor Stephen Hopkins
Jacque-Lyynne Schulman; Port Republic, MD	 ancestor  Edmund Cheesman	

http://firstmarylandcompany-jamestownesociety.org
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Anne Henninger, First Maryland 
Governor, Dick Knight, JS Governor, 
Linda Knight,  JS Secretary of State

Anne Henninger; JS Lt. Governor Nancy 
Hill; prospective company member 
Lynn Stephens; First Maryland Company 
member Frances Woods and Joe Woods.

May 2023 Jamestowne Society Meeting
Williamsburg, Virginia

Relics From the Jamestowne Well Dig
 for more information:

https://historicjamestowne.org/
september-2023/

http://
http://


governor’s corner
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We’ve accomplished a lot since our meeting in April 2023.

•	 The Jamestowne Society was presented with an updated list of Company officers following the unexpected 
death of our Chaplain, George Davis Calvert.
•	 Our website has been updated with photos from our 2023 meetings and our Spring 2023 Newsletter.  Have a 
look at http://www.firstmarylandcompany-jamestownesociety.org/.
•	 One of our newer members, Jacque-Lynne Schulman, distributed Company brochures at a genealogy 
workshop in Bowie during the summer.  I’ve been in correspondence with several people as a result.  Let’s keep our 
fingers crossed they join our illustrious Company as soon as their Jamestowne Society memberships are approved!
•	 I created a Facebook page for our Company – First Maryland Company, Jamestowne Society.  It is still very 
“bare bones,” so feel free to follow the page and add appropriate content/comments, etc.  See:  https://www.
facebook.com/groups/311078054778786
•	 Christina Harle has been appointed Chaplain, to replace George Davis Calvert.  We welcome her to the Council!

We’ve experienced some ups and downs over the past few months.  Cynthia Johnson lost her husband, and we were 
saddened to learn of the deaths of our members Lahoma Dickey and George Davis Calvert.  Please keep them, and 
their loved ones, in your thoughts and prayers.  On the “up” side, the Company continues to grow.  Our membership 
currently stands at 39.  Let’s hope this upward trend continues!

I was able to get our Jamestowne Society flag from past Governor Jerry Zillion and purchased a pole and stand for it so 
that we can display it at Company meetings.  It was nice to have it on display at our Annual Meeting on the 25th!  The 
Company was also gifted a U.S. flag from an anonymous doner, so are no longer reliant on venues to provide one.

We had 27 members and guests at our Annual Meeting.  The food was terrific, the company congenial and, I think, 
everyone enjoyed themselves.  Lynne Schulman provided an excellent program on our early colonial ancestors that 
provoked some interesting discussion.  Our spring meeting will be held in April 2024 at as yet to be determined 
location.  Please feel free to provide suggestions for venues and speakers!

There will be a Hereditary Society Holiday Luncheon at the Army Navy Club in Washington, DC, on Friday, December 1.  
Please try to attend, as our Company is one of the sponsors for the event and I will have brochures for distribution.

The Jamestowne Society is sponsoring an eight-day tour of Bermuda in April 2024.  I sent out the brochure to all 
Company members on 6 October.  If you did not receive it, and are interested in learning more about the trip, please 
let me know and I’ll re-send it.

I hope I will see some of you at the Annual Meeting of the Jamestowne Society in Richmond, VA, on 3-4 November.  
It is always enjoyable to meet and socialize with other Society members from around the country and, since this is an 
election year, it promises to be even more interesting!

Thank you all for the many things you do to support our First Maryland Company.  It is a great honor to represent 
you and our Society.

YMHOS,

Anne
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First Maryland Company 
Jamestowne Society 

  Budget*                                           
November 2023 – November 2024

 
Item

Budgeted Actual  
Comment on Budgeted AmountIncome Expense Income Expense

1.	  Annual Dues $975.00 Assumes 39 members

2.	 Contractor annual cost for website 
management and maintenance

$235.00

3.	 .Income from meetings. $500 Based on previous years’ experience and 
assumes two meetings.

4.	 Contributions (unrestricted/restrict-
ed) by company members. 

$500.00 ($500) Budget income estimate is based on 
previous years’’ experience.

5.	 Honorarium for speakers and/or 
payment for speaker’s meal

$350.00

6.	 Office supplies (e.g., stamps, enve-
lopes, bank fees)

($60.00)

7.	 Company annual gift(s) to James-
towne Society

($1,000.00) Doubles last year’s amount.  

8.	 Governor’s Discretionary Fund ($100.00)

9.	 Intentionally left vacant

TOTAL ($2,010)

Governor  Anne Henninger
Lieutenant  Governor  Barbara Greeley
Treasurer Harry C. Redd III

Secretary  Rebecca Myers
Chaplain    Christina Harle
Historian/Registrar Cynthia Johnson

Councilor Clarence Lee
Councilor William Spencer 
Councilor Frances Woods

*Approved at the Company's Annual Business Meeting on 25 October, 2023


